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Workers sealing Sheriff’s Hill, 1920s?

Election 2014

Tuesday

9 September

7.30pm

Milford Bowling Club

Commodore Parry Rd

The six electorate 

candidates have been 

invited representing ACT, 

Conservative, Democrats 

for Social Credit, Green, 

Labour and National 

Parties. 

Jointly organised by Castor 

Bay Ratepayers & 

Residents Assn and Milford 

Residents Assn. 

If you prefer to go to a day-

time meeting, see overleaf 

for details of an alternative 

meeting being organised 

for all four North Shore 

electorates: 

Next Wednesday, 3 

September, 12.00-2.00pm, 

Guide Hall, Takapuna.
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A very brief newsletter this month

MRA Subscriptions
Please check that you have paid your 2014/15 subscription (email glenys@milford.org.nz if you are unsure).  

$10 per person or $20 per family. 

Please pay by cheque to MRA, PO Box 31 067, Milford, Auckland 0741 or direct to our bank account, ASB 

Bank Milford, account 12-3050-0484393-00.  Please email our Treasurer with your address and phone 

number if you are paying by direct credit, glenys@milford.org.nz

Milford Shopping Upate
Murray Hill of the Milford Business Assn advises retail space is in so much demand, there are currently no 

unleased retail shops in Milford. Readers will be delighted to learn The Booklover bookshop is moving to 

Milford Road (between Veni Coffee and Ten Japanese restaurant) on 1 September. The Hospice is also going 

to open one of their popular second-hand goods shops in Shakespeare Rd (previously Premio Meats). 

Movie Night – The Hundred Foot Journey
Thanks to all for coming to our August Movie Night. The film and your company were great and MRA now 

has an extra $990 in the bank.  

Milford School’s annual productions
MRA was very pleased to make a donation towards Milford School’s 2014 musical productions on 16, 17 and 

18 September. The junior school will perform The Little Muncher and the senior school will perform Game 

On. If you are interested in attending one of these, contact the school admin@milford.school.nz..

Theft from St Paul’s Church
We were sorry hear that St Paul’s Anglican Church in Otakau Road had silverware stolen from the church 

office on 12 August.  Church members are particularly sad that some items had great sentimental value as 

they had been donated by parishioners over the years. They are irreplaceable. If anyone has any information 

about these items or the theft at around 1.30pm on Tuesday 12 August, please contact the Police or the  

Church.

Day-time MEET THE CANDIDATES STANDING for East Coast Bays, North 

Shore, Northcote, and Upper Harbour electorates. Organised by North 

Shore Community & Social Services.

Date: Wednesday 3rd September 2014

Time: 12.00pm – 2.00pm (Light Lunch Provided) 

Venue: Taitamariki Girl Guiding Hall, Auburn Reserve, (off Auburn St, Takapuna, North Shore) 

There will be time for Q&A from the audience. Come prepared with YOUR questions. We look forward to 

seeing you there. PLEASE REGISTER for catering purposes by Sept 1st 2014. Ph. 486 4820, or Email: 

info@nscss.org.nz

20 speakers are confirmed to date. If you are interested, email info@milford.org.nz and we will send on 

full invitation.


